## Anorexics and Bulimics Anonymous

## **Board Meeting**

## April 10, 2022

## Bylaw Update report

The bylaw committee met on March 27<sup>th</sup>. That was after the AGM on March 20<sup>th</sup>.

- 1. Discussion on working on all by-law revisions before presenting them as a whole to the membership/fellowship to be voted on at the 2023 AGM.
- 2. Discussion on the concerns expressed at the AGM as to whether the Executive Committee are considered Directors, especially when it comes to by-laws # 6 and 7.

This has brought up the question as to whether we should have removed by-law # 3 which reads:

"All members of the Society shall be deemed to be members of the Board of Directors".

Consideration of putting by-law # 3 back into the by-laws and read as follows: "All members of the Society shall be deemed to be members of the Board of Directors, and are considered a 'Director' for the purposes of these by-laws".

3. Review of the by-laws continues. We will invite Joan to attend meeetings as we see the need to seek her valuable input into the review and revisions.